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Subject: Update to submissions - Representation Review for the 2019 and 2022

Wellington City Council elections

Following the close of the submission period, submitters were contacted to confirm if they wished to
speak to their submissions on this matter. As part of this process, some additional information has
come to light.

Submission 42 - Carolyn Mills

Carolyn was not able to make it to the hearing today but requested that the following addition be made
to her submission:

“The artificial requirement that various electoral wards in Wellington should be approximately the
same size, is just an outdated and unhealthy construct. The number of residents in a given area has
nothing at all to do with those residents having unique concerns based on their geographical
proximity, which deserve full democratic representation.”

Submission 36 — Bob Turwhenua

This submission shows as having been made by Kylie Cox (as does submission 32). In fact, submission
36 was made by Bob Turuwhenua. Kylie assisted Bob with the typing of his submission.

Submission 7 - Mike Brown
Mike no longer wishes to speak to his submission.
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